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Farewell and thank you to this year’s Student 

Representative Council.  We will be holding speeches 

over the next few weeks for any students who would 

like to run for our SRC in 2023. 

What’s on Term 4 

Tues 29 Nov Kempsey High Orientation day 

   UNSW research project Day 1 

Wed 30 Nov UNSW research project Day 2 

Thur   1 Dec UNSW research project Day 3  

Fri   2 Dec Pet education session 

Tues  6 Dec Fire + Rescue video filming 

   P&C meeting 3.15 pm 

Fri  9 Dec Year 6 farewell 6 pm to 8 pm 

Tues 13 Dec End of year presentation 10.00 am 

Fri 16 Dec Reward excursion 

   Last day for students 

Mon/Tues  Staff development days 

 

Term 1 2023 

Fri 27 Jan Uniforms available to purchase 

Mon 30 Jan Staff development day 

Tues 31 Jan All students start 

 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

With only three weeks of school left for 2022, it’s going to be a busy time.  Tomorrow we have 

two of our Year 6 students attending Kempsey High School’s Orientation Day and we have 

our University of NSW research program starting as well. 

Friday this week we have a representative from Pet Education NSW coming to our school 

with a special visitor.  

Next week we have the Fire+Rescue NSW team here to film our students for a promotional 

video.  If you haven’t returned the yellow note, please do so this week. 

Our last P&C meeting for this year is on next Tuesday, 6th December at 3.15 pm.  We will be 

discussing the Year 6 farewell and raffle prizes.  The P&C will be selling a recess pack on 

Wednesday, 7th for a cupcake and milkshake.  Please return orders by next Tuesday. 

On Friday 9th is our Year 6 farewell disco which is being held at the Bellbrook Community 

Hall this year.  Start time is 6 pm and students should be collected by 8 pm.  This is for 

Bellbrook School students only as well as a special guest for each Year 6.  Thank you to our 

P&C for supplying the meal and volunteering on the night. 

Tuesday 13th will be our end of year presentation starting at 10.00 am. Our major attendance 

draw prize and P&C Christmas raffle will be drawn at this event.  Everyone welcome. 

Friday 16th is the last day for students and we will be rewarding them for being great students 

throughout the year by taking them on an excursion to Majestic Cinemas Kempsey.  More 

details as soon as we know the session times. 

We look forward to seeing all our students return for 2023 which starts on Tuesday, 31 

January.  School uniforms can be purchased from the office on Friday, 27 January.  Cash 

only and assistance is available for those families who are having difficulty paying for school 

expenses. 
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